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September 5th, 2023 
 
 

Myron Thurston III, MBA 
Supply Chain Specialist 
Cornell Cooperative Extension 
121 Second Street 
Oriskany, NY 13424 
 

Dear Myron Thurston, 
 
I am writing this letter to confirm my commitment to "Using Tag-Team Training to Foster 
Education Program Sustainability Among Organizations Teaching Risk Management for 
Northeastern Farmers" project that CCE Oneida has been granted by Northeast SARE. I feel 
confident that this program will help the farmers it is setting out to, as well as increase the 
tools for agriculture service organizations as the program is designed to. 
 
I look forward to fully contributing my expertise as a consultant, offering holistic management 
trainings at the programs annual retreats. I commit to working with you and farmer speakers 
and panelists involved at the annual retreats. I commit to providing my skills and knowledge 
as a whole farm planning educator and as a New York vegetable farmer and business owner of 
20 years.  I look forward to working with agriculture service providers to add valuable tools to 
their tool box which in turn will creates behavior changes in farmers, improving the farmer’s 
lives and businesses. Thank you so much. 
  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah Williford 
 
Sarah Williford 
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